



MEMO

DATE:

March 17, 2022

TO:

University Planning Council

FROM:

John L. Crain

President

The University Planning Council will meet on Monday, April 4, from 9:00 – 11:30 a.m. in Ballrooms B+C on the third floor of the Student Union. The Council will receive an update on progress made toward priorities established in Vision 2025, the University's Strategic Plan.

Additionally, the Council will review and discuss information regarding the impacts on enrollment of the COVID-19 pandemic and Hurricane Ida as well as state and national demographic trends. The Council will consider such action deemed necessary based on the information discussed. Lunch will be provided following the meeting.

I realize that some of you may have schedule conflicts due to classes or other significant prior commitments that are not easily changed. The work of the Planning Council is important, and I trust each of you to make appropriate choices in prioritizing the many commitments of your time.

In order for us to plan appropriately, please RSVP to Tracey Wascom in the President's office at tracey.wascom@selu.edu or extension 2280, indicating whether you will attend the meeting only or the meeting and lunch.

Thank you for serving as a member of the Planning Council, and I hope to see you at the meeting.